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Cooperation of civil society, government and energy sector for development and welfare 

 
     To Mrs. Lemlem Said Issa 
       Team Leader,  

      EU – INOGATE Program 

 
Dear  Mrs. Lemlem Said Issa, 
 

 

On behalf of the organizers of the International Investment and Innovation Forum, which was 

held on June 6-7, 2013 in Lviv, we would like to thank you for your participation and presentation. 

We were happy to host you in our ancient city and we hope you had a great time. 

Thank you for your opinions, ideas and suggestions shared during the Forum. The presentations 

of the speakers are placed on the Forum web-site www.iiif.com.ua.  

We are pleased that during the Forum the authorities of Ukraine, representatives of embassies, 

expert organizations and businesses had the opportunity to establish contacts and learn about 

the work carried out by governmental and nongovernmental organizations, businesses to ensure 

successful implementation of innovative technologies and long-term investment projects in 

alternative energy sector and also to develop cooperation between entrepreneurs and investors 

and promote  investment attraction into Ukraine. 

Respectfully, 

   
Olena Bey 
International Investment and Innovation Forum 
http://iiif.com.ua 
 +380 50 370 42 01 
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